
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

The Consulate General of India in Ho Chi Minh City is 

organizing a hybrid conference on “Tourism in Nha Trang, 

Khanh Hoa and India: Safe, Friendly and Inviting Destinations” 

on Monday, May 09th, 2022. Joining with us this time, we are 

happy to welcome representatives from the People's Committee 

of Khanh Hoa Province, Vietnam; Ministry of Tourism, 

Government of India and huge names in the tour operation 

industry in India and Vietnam. This hybrid conference will serve 

as a reliable source of updates on travel in India and Nha Trang, 

Khanh Hoà, Vietnam for tour operators and travellers. 

Save the date! 

▪ Date:  Monday, May 09th, 2022 

▪ Time: 14:30 – 16:30 (Vietnam Standard Time) 

   13:00 – 15:00 (India Standard Time) 

Don't forget to register with us via  

https://forms.gle/urjjfo44Hh9PTjTVA 

latest by May 06th, 2022 and welcome aboard! 

 

*Agenda: shorturl.at/bpJLR 

 

 

YOU’RE 

INVITED! 
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